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June 2025 

Welcome to the Monthly Bulletin 

The next issue will be out in July 

Stannington Infant Parents Fundraising Association 
We’re getting ready for our summer fayre! We’ve got some great games, independent stalls, food, bouncy 

castles and entertainment planned! 

Tickets are now on sale £1.50 per person, please book in advance on Parentmail! Tickets will also be available on 

the day for £2.00 per person. Adults volunteering won’t need to book a ticket! 

You can also pre-book veggie and meat hotdogs in advance so you don’t miss out. £1.50 per hot dog. These are 

available now on Parentmail to purchase! Only a few extra hotdogs will be available on the day so do pre-book 

in advance! The last day to book hotdogs is 13th June 2025. 

 

WE ALSO NEED YOUR HELP! 

To ensure the success of the fayre we are in need of your kind donations and volunteers on the day. 

Please could you donate the following and leave at the school office by Friday 13 June 2025 

Teddies for the tombola 

Bottles of wine 

 

Volunteers – we really need parents to help run the Fayre on the day. 

Please sign up for a 30 min slot by 13th June. If don't have enough volunteers we'll have to slim down the event. 

Sign up via the google sheet link below. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfajOhW2EPL_gsCFr5IkE678Ckp3M3Zm3fXJJd8Sx2-

vTVfZw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

Thank you for your support 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfajOhW2EPL_gsCFr5IkE678Ckp3M3Zm3fXJJd8Sx2-vTVfZw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfajOhW2EPL_gsCFr5IkE678Ckp3M3Zm3fXJJd8Sx2-vTVfZw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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2.6.25 Inset Day  

3.6.25 FS Gingerbread Man workshop 

3.6.25 FS welcome meeting for new starters Sept ’25 6pm  

5.6.25 Y1s Wonderdome event in school (change of date)  

9.6.25 Year 1 Phonics Screening this week. Presentation on Google classroom 

for parents who couldn’t attend the meeting.  

17.6.25 Eco Club to create 5 minute Walk Zone  

20.6.25 KS1 children to Nook Lane for fun run. 

21.6.25 PFA Summer Fayre  

23.6.25 Class 5 Mosque visit  

26.6.25 Sports day (am)  

27.6.25 Class 6 Mosque visit  

2.7.25 Y1 welcome meeting (for current FS families) 6pm 

3.7.25 Y2 welcome meeting (for current Y1 families) 6pm 

9.7.25 DfE representatives visiting school  

14.7.25 Classes open to parents to visit after school 3.30pm  

16.7.25 FS to theatre - Elmer  

18.7.25 Non-Uniform – Dare to be Different Day  

21.7.25 Y2 leavers assembly 2pm  

School finishes at 3.20pm on 22.7.25  

 

 

 
Cryo Sports will be running a cricket skills club on 

Fridays after school for 6 weeks starting on Friday 

6th June until Friday 11th July 2025. 

The cost of the club will be £18 (£3 per week) this will 

be payable once we have confirmed your child’s place. 

Children will need to wear suitable footwear (trainers) 

and joggers / leggings to school on the day they attend 

the club as they will not be getting changed. Please 

also ensure they bring a warm top as the club may run 

outside. 

Children will need to be collected from the staff car 

park by the main entrance at 4:30 pm. 

Please contact school via email if you would like to 

know if spaces are still available.  
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A reminder -please only send water in your child’s drinks bottle 
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Breakfast Club   Monday to Friday 7.30 – 8.50am 

After School Club   Monday to Friday 3.15 – 5.45pm 

We provide excellent wrap around provision within a safe and happy environment.  

The sessions are charged at £5.50 (from September 2025) for breakfast club which is open 

from 7.30 am.  Each child will receive a healthy breakfast and a drink with quiet space and 

activities so they are ready for the start of school.  Children will be accompanied to the 

classroom 8.40 am ready for registration.   

After school club is available from 3.15pm until 5.45pm, the sessions are charged at £9.00  

(from September 2025) The children will have access to both indoor and outdoor facilities, 

making use of our wonderful school grounds. Indoor activities include craft, colouring, 

baking, whilst outdoors children will have balance bikes, gardening or sporting fun.  A 

healthy snack will be available e.g. fruit or vegetables, toast, smoothies or milk.  

All bookings must be made using the Parentmail app booking system and you must use the 

PAY NOW option unless you are using childcare vouchers in which case you may use the 

PAY LATER option. All bookings must be paid for upfront and you will receive a refund if you 

cancel 48 hours in advance.  

We have 20 places and cannot accommodate more children at this time. Places will only be 

allocated upon receipt of the registration form. 

Please note that spaces are limited so ensure you request a place in plenty of time.  

Our staff are:- Miss Smith, Mrs Taylor and Mrs Cross 

 

Breakfast and After School Club 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change to our pricing for Busy Bees Breakfast and After School 

Club. 

Effective from September 2025, the price will increase from £5 to £5.50 for Breakfast Club and from £8.50 to 

£9.00 for After School Club. 

We have tried to maintain our prices for as long as possible but due to increased operational costs, we have 

found it necessary to make this change in order for us to provide the same high level of service. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this change, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

PFA Movie Night  

15th May  
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Contact us …….                                                               Stannington Infant SchoolStannington Road, Sheffield, S6 6AN 

Telephone: 0114 2344401                                                                        Headteacher: Sarah Binns 
Fax: 0114 2334724                                                                Deputy  Headteacher: Liz Harris 
Email: enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk                                  Chair of Governors: Charlotte Surridge  
Website: www.stanningtoninfants.co.uk 
 

mailto:enquiries@stannington.sheffield.sch.uk
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